
Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD. CALIFORNIA 91770 

December 24, 1979 

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: Mr. D. L. Ziemann, Chief 

Operating Reactors Branch #2 
Division of Operating Reactors 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
Adequacy of Electric Distribution Systems 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Unit 1 

Mr. W. Gammill's letter of August 8, 1979 requested information 
concerning the adequacy of the electric distribution systems at San Onofre 
Unit 1. The purpose of this letter is to inform you that this information 
will be submitted by March 1, 1980.  

If you have any questions on this matter please let us know.  

Very truly yours, 

J. G. Haynes 
Chief of Nuclear Engineering 
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